RECEIVED

MAR 3 0

BERKELEY CITY COLLEGE PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

Dr. Rowena Tomaneng President Berkeley City College

March 22, 2018

2050 Center Street Berkeley, CA 94704

Dear President Tomaneng:

This will acknowledge receipt of the Midterm Report from Berkeley City College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Midterm Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its June 2018 meeting.

Sincerely,

Steven Reynolds, Ed.D.

Vice President

SR/tl

cc: Ms. Kuni Hay, Accreditation Liaison Officer

Steven Reysold